. Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

Celebrating our 25th anniversary and the 20th anniversary' of the Clean Water Act

o Celebratioy, 25 ' | ‘ ¢l Od /

June 18, 1992

Mr. Gerry Scott

Hallock School District
Box 670 '
Hallock, Minnesota 56728

Dear Mr. Scott: . !

RE: Petroleum Contaminated Soil Land Application Site Monitoring Results
Site: Hallock High School, Hallock -
Site ID#: LEAK00001318

On December 3, 1990, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff issued
a conditional petroleum tank release site closure letter for the site ' '
referenced above. The conditional closure letter specified that additional
follov-up soil analysis as outlined in part III.C of the MPCA document "Land
Application of Petroleum Contaminated Soil: Single Application Sites" (May
1991) is still required. '

The MPCA staff has received and revieved the monitoring results for soil
samples collected at the land-application site on September 11, 1991. The
results indicate that the soil has been adequately treated. Therefore, no
further follov-up soil monitoring and tillage is required at the land
application site.

The file regarding this petroleum tank release will be closed. If you have any
questions, please contact me at 612/297-8582.

Sincerely,

WW
- Robyn Livermore
Project Leader :
Tanks and Spills Sectio
Hazardous Vaste Division.

RLL:np
cc: Henry Noel, City Clerk, Hallock

Gary Rice, Kittson County Solid Vaste Officer, Hallock
Craig Diekvoss, MECC, Minneapolis
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